
From:
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Attention: Committee Secretary
                  Economics and Governance Committee
                  Parliament House
                  George Street
                  Brisbane
                  Qld 4000

  Reference the Tabling of : Bill to extend Public Health Emergency Response measures from 30
  September 2021 to 30 April 2022

  I would like to state,record and place my submission of my non consent to this. I do not agree
  with the extension and ask for this to be revoked.

  Let it be known that I, Helen Wilson of the Wilson Clan, a living being of the living earth, do not
  consent to this Bill going through.You may reply to me via email helenba34@hotmail.com or
  0450374163.

  I believe the current member Minister for Health, Yvette DeAth has no right to do this under the
  Original Commonwealth Constitution Act of 1900/1901, without a constitutional referendum.

  Please note the people passed a referendum in 1946 stating clearly that the government
  provides medical services( but not so as to authorise any form of civil conscription)

 Referendum 1946 CONSTITUTION ALTERATION ( SOCIAL SERVICES) 1946
 Question 1.
 Do you approve of the proposed law for the Alteration of the Constitution, entitled Constitution
Alteration(Social Services) 1946?
On Question 1: The referendum was carried.
All six States recorded a YES.

As a result,a new paragraph was added to section 51 of the Constitution:

51(xxiiiA) the provision of maternity allowances,widows pensions,child endowment
,unemployment,pharmaceutical,sickness and hospital benefits,medical and dental services( but not so as to
authorise any form of civil conscription), benefits to students and family allowances;

The amendment included the clarifying statement '( but not so as to authorise any form of civil conscription)'

Therefore, the People of the Commonwealth of Australia specifically forbade anyone imposing any form of
civil conscription, force or coercion against the people to undergo any medical treatment,measure or procedure.

On a more personal note I would like to make it known that we bought a holiday home overseas in early 2020.
This was done with the intention of spending more time with our family, especially our young Grandchildren.
As a result of the Government measures restricting overseas travel we have been unlawfully prohibited from
travelling to our overseas property since the day we purchased it. We face significant monthly expenses as we
were forced to employ a specialist company to caretake the empty property for us as we were prevented from
doing so ourselves.
In addition we have now been advised by the local council there that our council rates will soon double because
the property has been left unoccupied for too long.
Please be aware that we now put you on notice that we will be seeking reimbursement of these expenses from
yourselves.

Kind Regards
Helen Wilson
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